
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 



 

Woodcreek Oaks 
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The Neighborhood News          October 2014 

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, October 6th, 2014, Monthly Neighborhood Meeting @ 7PM, 
Silverado Middle School, Classroom SC-3. We’re meeting to talk about the 
Woodcreek Neighborhood. You’re invited to join us! 
 
 

Do you want to win $100? 
  
Is your house Spooky or is your neighbor’s house Spooky? 

Enter our contest on Facebook and you could win $100! 
 
Contest Rules: 
1.  Like our Facebook page Woodcreek Oaks Neighborhood -
 Roseville, CA (www.facebook.com/woodcreekoaksneighbors) 

2.  Message a picture of your house all done up for Halloween to our FB page 

3.  House with the most “Likes” by 10/31/14 at midnight wins $100 

4. House must be located in Woodcreek Oaks Neighborhood Association (ask 
us if you are in the boundary, if you get this newsletter you are!) 

Tell your neighbor about the contest and if they win, they may share the 
$100 with you! 

 

Alert Roseville 

Register for the new Alert Roseville Emergency Notification System - 
http://www.roseville.ca.us/fire/preparedness/alert_roseville.asp 
Alert Roseville is a new emergency notification system to alert you about 
emergencies and other important community news. The system enables 
officials to provide essential information quickly when there is a threat to 
the health or safety of you and your family. In addition to emergency 
information, you may: 
• Select to receive messages regarding crime alerts, road closures, public 

meetings or other community events; 
• Choose the locations you want to be contacted about - such as your 

parents’ home, your workplace and your child’s school; 
• Receive alerts on your home phone, cell phone, work phone, email, text, 

fax or instant messaging. 
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Newsletter Editor Needed 
The Woodcreek Oaks 
Neighborhood Association has 
an immediate need for a 
volunteer to serve as Editor of 
The Neighborhood News, the 
newsletter for Woodcreek 
Oaks. Please contact us at 
woodcreekoaksna@gmail.com 
for more information. 
 
We are also seeking 
additional Association 
members. If you are 
interested, we need you!! 
 

Thank You To Our Sponsors - See Reverse Side 


